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September 26, 2008 Update
Jennifer Talken-Spaulding, Cultural Resource Specialist, NPS

“The memorial is looking well and the grounds have 
improved greatly since our last communication.  The large 
dirt ‘social’ trail that had been worn into the grass has 
been restored to green grass.”
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“The dead tree was removed and the 
memorials trees look great.  The shrubs 
along the pathway have been well trimmed, 
improving the view through the pathway 
and landscape in the back of the memorial.”



  The restored Hahnemann Monument, Scott Circle, Washington, DC


